
Dear Parents & Carers in Ruby Class, 

The book we are reading this term is called ‘The Boy At The Back Of The Class’  

 

Told from a child’s perspective, balancing heart and humour, The Boy at 

the Back of the Class highlights the power of friendship and kindness 

in a world that doesn’t always make sense and reminds us that everyone 

needs a place to call home. 

 

We have been able to book tickets for you child to watch the stage 

production at the Malvern Theatre in Malvern. 

Date: Wednesday 20th March  

Time: 12:15 – 5:30 Collection from Parliament street car park  

 

As this is such a wonderful and enriching experience for your child we have 

subsidised this trip in order to bring the cost down to £22 per child this 

includes the theatre ticket and a coach ride there and back. 

Your child is able to have their lunch as usual at school on the day a little 

earlier than usual.  We will be returning at 5:30 at Parliament Street car park; 

please collect your child from there. 

On the day please can you provide your child with a snack so they can eat it on the way back e.g biscuits/fruit 

and a drink.  

Payment needs to be made by Friday 8th March in order for us to pay the theatre and coach company.  

 

Thanks for your support with this.  We’re very much looking forward to what will be an exciting and enriching 

experience. 

Miss Heague & Mrs Holland.  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 I give my permission for my child to go Malvern Theatre on Wednesday 20th March. 

 I have paid £22 on ParentPay 

 I enclose £22.00 cash in an envelope 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………………………. Class………………………………………  

Signed………………………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian) 

  

(PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 8th MARCH) 

 


